
College Bus facility on 13-Nov-2017 ( Harthal )

Please  note  that  a  harthal  has  been declared tomorrow (  13th  Nov,  2017)  in
Manalur and Guravayur constituencies .Few of our buses would not run tomorrow,
while few would divert through non-affected areas to reach college.

The buses that would be affected are as follows

• Bus no: 21- SN Puram-Will run with diversions via, Triprayar via Pazhuvil via
Perumpillissery to College. Students and staff from Bus no 26 will be picked by
Bus no 21 ( only till Triprayar)

• Bus No: 27 Kanjany-Will not run.

• Bus no: 16- Triprayar-Will run as Normal

• Bus no: 24- Peringottukkara ( via Anthikkad / Kanjani)-Will not run

• Bus no: 7- Vadanappilly-Will not run

• Bus no: 12- Ganesamangalam-Will not run

• Bus no: 19- Chavakkad-Will not run

• Bus no: 9- Edappal-Will runfrom Edappal till Kunnamkkulam and take diversions
via Wadankancherry road via Vellarkkad to college.

• Bus  no:  11-Perumpillavu-Will  run  Via  Kunnamkulam  and  take  diversions  at
Wadakkancherry road via Vellarkkadu to College.

• Bus no: 10- Pavartty Will not run.

• Bus no: 26-Will not run.

All other buses would which are not affected would run as normal.


